## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** Protect short-term rentals in Hamilton

From: Hanen kadhim

Sent: January 17, 2023 4:27 PM

To: <a href="mailton.ca">clerk@hamilton.ca</a>

Subject: Protect short-term rentals in Hamilton

Dear Town Clerk Town Clerk,

I urge you to please help protect our livelihood. We've had tenants in our property that stopped paying rent and it took a year to get them out. Being forced to rent our property rather than Airbnb doesn't make any sense. The regulations to protect landlords are lacking.

Sincerely, Hanen kadhim

•